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Education 

University of Cambridge: Master of Engineering (2016-2020) 

British Physics Olympiad: Gold Award 

A-levels/IB: Maths (A*), Further Maths (A*), Physics (A*), Design and Technology (AS, A) 

Free Standing Maths Qualification: Additional Maths (A) 

GCSEs: 8 A*’s, 3 A’s (including Maths and Triple Science) 

Teaching Experience 

Throughout sixth form, I built up experience tutoring IB Higher Physics, and Maths GCSE. 
Typical lessons began with an in-depth explanation of the underlying theory, before 
converting this knowledge into model exam answers. These sessions also involved a lot of 
exam practice, through which I was able to provide detailed feedback. 
 
More recently, I helped a student to secure a place to study engineering at the University of 
Cambridge (Trinity College). Through a programme of challenging, and thought-provoking 
lessons (combined with some insider knowledge about the application process) the student 
was able to successfully complete the entrance exams and interview process. The lessons 
included both a wide variety of questions that typically appear throughout the interview 
process, as well as full mock interviews.  
 
In addition to this, I am currently tutoring a student in GCSE Physics. This is part of a long-
term grade booster, to help the student outperform their predicted grade. A large focus of 
these lessons has been on exam practice and technique, alongside in-depth walkthroughs of 
tough subject areas.  
 
Outside of academics, I have also built up experience teaching guitar and rugby, both of 
which are personal passions.  
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Testimonials 

“Joseph was an excellent tutor with a strong knowledge of the university application process. 
He was able to tailor to my specific needs and prepare presentations covering the areas being 
tested and focusing on the topics I found more difficult. His punctuality and organisation were 
superb in addition to his preparation before each session.” (Cambridge Engineering 
Admissions Student) 
 
Physics Tuition Approach:  

I am keen to tailor my lessons to the personal needs of the student, which is discussed at the 
beginning of the tuition program. Typical lessons can involve concise explanations of the 
relevant theory, as well as examples of how to transfer this knowledge into exam questions. To 
consolidate this knowledge, I tend to use end of unit quizzes, which I use to produce detailed 
progress reports.  

Maths Tuition Approach:  

After an initial consultation regarding key topics that my student would like to focus on, I 
prepare tailored lessons that typically begin by covering the fundamental theory. These lessons 
then progress through a series of questions (with step-by-step walkthroughs) that gradually 
become more challenging to consolidate the subject area. In addition to this, I also provide 
personalised mock exams, which allow me to provide detailed feedback including key areas to 
focus on and exam technique. 

University Admissions Tuition Approach:  

To prepare students for the university admissions process, I often aim to replicate the process 
as closely as possible by conducting mock interviews, setting exams containing typical 
questions, and providing feedback on personal statements. By combining insider knowledge 
about the key traits looked for in potential students with thought provoking lessons covering 
essential theory and perplexing problems, my students can be confident that they are the best 
prepared for the admissions process. 

 

 

  

 


